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NOTIFICATION LETTER NO. 1 
 

APRIL 18, 2024 
 

 
This notification letter shall become part of the Request for Qualifications for the above 
referenced project. 
 
Questions asked in the Pre-Submittal held on April 16, 2024. 
 
1Q. Have you selected your JOC contractors yet? 
1A. Yes, the contractor has been picked. 
 
2Q. Is Davis-Bacon Prevailing Wages going to apply to this project? 
2A. Yes, this is going to be a federally funded grant project. 
 
3Q. Is there going to be a DBE goal for this project? 
3A. No, but a Good Faith Effort will apply, and you will be following the guidelines for the 
 Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Program and the Water Infrastructure Finance 
 Authority of Arizona Requirements.  
 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged.  
 

 

 
 
 
Heather Roye 
Contracts Specialist  
CITY OF PHOENIX 
DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION PROCUREMENT 
 
 
************************END OF NOTIFICATION************************ 


